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Events Coming in September 2018 

 

                                     Don’t miss this!   

       2nd to last of this series, which ends November 2018  

 

          Tuesday, September 11, 6:30-8:00 

          Roseville Library, 2180 N. Hamline Ave. 

 
 

This panel will consist of four to five people who have volunteered to share their perspectives on what it is 

like to seek refuge in another country. The main goal of this panel is to educate the audience on what refu-

gee status is, to talk openly about what it feels like to be a refugee, and to teach us more about the countries 

they come from.  

This program is presented in partnership with the Ramsey County Library with funding provided by the 

Friends of the Ramsey County Library.   Each of the Ask programs is filmed by CTV North Suburbs and are 

available on our website within 3 weeks of the program.   

Our attitudes about aging have an impact on our quality of life, physical and mental health, and even  
longevity.    
 

Aging. Whether we’re 6, 60 or 106, it’s happening to all of us... if we’re lucky. That’s not going to change.  But 
what can change is how we view aging and how we treat one another and ourselves as we age.  It ’s no secret: 
our society favors youth and shies away from aging. Prejudice against people as they age comes with a twist:  
It is discrimination against our future selves. 
 

Join us for this series of three sessions to examine your views on aging. Together we will build a more positive 
and accurate narrative of what it means to age.   The goals of the discussions are: 

• Encourage more positive views of aging. 

• Heighten appreciation for the capacity of people of all ages to contribute in their families and communities. 

• Increase awareness of ideas, behaviors and practices based on misconceptions and biases of older people. 

• Develop ideas for how to “age with gusto.” 

 

Registration is required!   Register at https://tinyurl.com/ya97b6hf or call Roseville Area Senior Program at  
651-604-3520.   
 

This program is a partnership with Do Good Roseville, Vital Aging Network, Roseville Area Senior Program, and 
is generously funded by B-Dale Club. 

Special 3 part series 

Thursdays,  September 13, 20, 27 
6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

 
Fairview Community Center, Room 108 

1910 County Rd B @ Fairview 
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Thursday, September 20, 6:30-9:00 pm 

Shoreview Library  

4560 Lexington Ave North, Shoreview 

 

 

 

Please join us at the Better Angels Skills Workshop where you will learn skills for having respectful con-

versations that clarify differences, search for common ground, and affirm the importance of the relation-

ship. You will have an opportunity to practice conversation skills in pairs with someone of your same po-

litical persuasion.   

Anyone interested in having better conversations with people on the other side of the political aisle is 

welcome!  This workshop does not require an equal number of Reds and Blues but for planning purposes 

we would like to know who is attending.  For that reason, we ask that you do register.  

 

All of these workshops are brought to by Do Good Roseville in partnership with Ramsey County Library.  

 

Better Angels is a national citizens’ movement to reduce political polarization in the United States.  One of 

the founders of Better Angels is a Roseville resident, Bill Doherty, who is also a University of Minnesota 

Professor.   In May and July, almost 100 community members attended Better Angel workshops.  They 

have proven so popular that we are offering 3 more sessions in September! 

For more information, view this video:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IU0yCWG8b7c 

Or read this Star Tribune article: 

http://www.startribune.com/healing-the-political-divide-with-plenty-of-ground-rules/455244103/#1 
 

Registration is required!!!! 
To register, go to DoGoodRoseville.com/Better Angels Registration 

 
This program will be offered two times. 
Each session runs from 10 am to 5 pm. 

 
Saturday, September 15, 10 am to 5 pm @ Roseville Library  

 
Saturday, September 22, 10 am to 5 pm @ Maplewood Library 

The Better Angels Red/Blue Workshop ”Can We Bridge the Divide” brings together up to 7 Republican-

leaning citizens and 7 Democratic-leaning citizens for 7 hours of structured conversation.  This workshop 

focuses on listening and reflecting than debating and persuading.  .This workshop is dependent upon having 

an equal number of participants representing each side of the political spectrum so encourage those with 

different perspectives to come! 

Registration is requested for this session 
To register, go to DoGoodRoseville.com/Better Angels Registration 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e44aca82fa1fe3-better5
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We are gearing up for our 3rd Annual Volunteer 
Fair on October 6.  Right now we are accepting 
registration for any organizations, groups or indi-
viduals who want to connect with new volunteers.  
  
If you or your favorite organization would like to 
participate, registration is available at: 
DoGoodRoseville.com/Volunteering/ 
Volunteer Fair 2018 or contact Kathy Ramundt  
at kramundt@hotmail.com or 651-488-5061. 
 
Look at the website for pictures from last year’s fair 
where we had 40 exhibitors! 

Did you know that the first Friday of every month a group of us meet 

for dinner?  Join us as we explore restaurants featuring foods from 

around the world and get to know others in a social setting.  Our 

hosts are Linda and Phil Norcross. 

We post the restaurant on our Facebook page at the end of each 

month.  We ask people to let us know they are coming by Wednes-

day so we can make reservations. 

To reserve a spot, or with questions, contact Sherry Sanders at 

sanders363s@gmail.com or 651-772-3311. 

Brought to you by:    Do Good Roseville 

www.DoGoodRoseville.com 

www.facebook.com/DoGoodRosevilleMN/ 

 

For more information, or to share your ideas to Do Good in our community,  

please contact:  Kathy Ramundt, kramundt@hotmail.com, 651-488-5061 

In case you missed it, our first Children’s 
Business Fair on Saturday August 4 was a 
great success!   30 kids, ages 6-16, created 
19 businesses and sold their products at the 
fair.    

 

To see more pictures, go to:  

DoGoodRoseville.com/Childrens Business 
Fair. 

 

Thanks to TruStone Financial and Michaels 
Recycles for their financial support to make 
this happen. 

Recent Events 

Want to be part of the next fair?  Signup to be notified at: 
https://www.childrensbusinessfair.org/roseville-dogoodroseville 

 


